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10th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 5 Transition Support - Dodgeball Competition 

 

We are privileged to invite your child to support in our school's dodgeball competition, 

which is part of our Year 5 Transition Programme.  The event will take place on Tuesday, 

10th December 2024, from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  

 

To ensure your child's participation in this event, we require your permission. Please 

find the details below: 

  

• Date: Tuesday, 10th December 2024  

• Time: 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm  

• Drop-off and Collection: Please drop off your child at the Student Reception area. 

We will ensure they are safely supervised throughout the event.  

• Water: Please ensure your child brings their own water bottle to stay hydrated 

during the activity.  

 

Please provide consent by clicking this link:  Parental consent 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Mckeown 

Transition Coordinator  
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